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What has been happening this week?  

In Collective Worship, the children have been thinking about our vicar, Reverend Louise. 

In English, the children have been “publishing” their final pieces. They have written 

persuasive recruitment posters from a Word War One perspective.  

In Maths, the children worked together to be able to multiply and divide by 10.. We do 

not just “add or takeaway a zero!” 

In Art, we have been exploring collage in more detail 

Celebrations & Pupil Voice 

Work on the Wall:  Sasha and Lacey for their Work in History. Tom and Millie for their 5 

minute Times Table Test.  

Headteachers Award: Lottie for Perseverance and Tom for Love. Willow fro love and Ella-

Rose for Perseverance.  

Shining Stars: Lottie, Theo D, Willow, Archie, Millie, Logan, Tom, Aldous, Lacey, Taya, 

Shanice, Declan, Theo E 

Pupil Voice: Each week we will hear some thoughts from a member of Badgers Class!  

“I am really proud of all of the children. The children who sat the Kent Test showed such 

resilience and our new Badger Class have worked so hard this half erm. Enjoy the 

holiday break Badgers! Miss Baker 

Reminders & Messages  

• We return to School Monday 30th November 

• PE Kits on Mondays and Fridays  

• Please sign up for Parents’ Evening if you have not yet done so. I will only be 

offering appointments on Wednesday 1st and Thursday 2nd November. Thank you.  


